LEGAL NOTICE

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Norwalk Historical
Commission is holding a Public Meeting in regards to the
request for a stay of demolition for 1 Logan Place by the
Norwalk Preservation Trust. November 20, 2013 at 6:30 P.M.
at Norwalk City Hall, 125 East Avenue, Room A333.

Dated at Norwalk Connecticut, this 8™ day of November, 2013.

ATTEST:

David G. Westmoreland
Chairman, Historical Commission
City of Norwalk

THE HOUR: Please publish once November 9, 2013



